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I have been engaged in land use legislation and issues in Oregon since 1974 and 

support our current land use planning program.  It is my concern that HB 3382 as 

proposed would greatly damage Oregon’s Land Use program and Water Laws.    

 

If enacted HB 3382 would remove all protections in and around ports in Astoria, Coos 

Bay, Newport, Portland and St. Helens.  It would damage Oregon’s estuaries.  As a 

long time member of the League of Women Voters of Jackson County,  I received the 

March 14, 2033 testimony from League of Women Voters of Oregon which refers 

specifically to their costal positions that I support.  The League has asked your 

committee not to move HB 3382 out of committee.  I support that position. 

 

Currently, I reside in  Medford, but also lived long years in Talent and Bandon during 

the 51 years I’ve been in Oregon. I urge you to reject the concepts proposed in this 

bill, oppose the bill and stand up for the land use and estuary management plans that 

make Oregon an uniquel and great place to live. 


